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Dear Beulah,

A short note in the middle of a very hectic lMlonday morning!

Inclosed you will find a most interestiﬁg article which I just
received. It is entitled "Joseph Stanley Pennell, Rome Hanks and
Kindred Matters." It appeared in the ESSAYS IN ARTS AND SCIENCES
Quarterly of the University of New Haven,

Some time ago, as 1 wroté you, I had been in contact with
Douglasg Robillard of the New Haven IPaculty. He had asked me to
write something for publication but I had to beg off. I did, how-
ever, offer my good offices and whatever help he might care to have.,
I felt strongly that the book ought to be featured rather than any
personal data about me.

In any case, the article is the result (as Robillard briefly
notes on page #93) and I am very pleased with it as I am sure
you will be. I have written to him( a few minutes ago) asking if )
he might have another copy of the Quarterly sent to you. I don't

know if he'll comply with my request but we'll see.

Sorry to be so brief this time but I've just run out of

time before my next class.

Stay well!

2/

BZ70 WEST BOY LS T &N STREET, WEIRCESTER, MA, 016806



